Our Ref: SB/JD/053

Your Ref: Contact:

Tel: 01698 274907

E Mail: enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk

Date: 4th February 2025



Education and Families

Suzanne Brown

Head Teacher (Acting)

Noble Primary School

Shirrel Avenue

Bellshill ML4 1JR

www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Primary 7 Parent/Carer,

We are organising the P7 leaver's hoodie. We require your assistance with the size that would be suitable for your child. Using the guide below can you please advise us with the correct information (<u>as all items are custom made-to-wear</u>, we cannot return for an incorrect size choice): -

	Chest (to fit)
Child 9-11	32
Child 12-13	34
Adult S	36
Adult M	40
Adult L	44

Measurements are in inches. Measurements are based on expected size after a 30-degree wash. Item is unisex, so boys may want to go for a larger size - just in case! Children's hoodies do not feature drawcords.

We are asking for a contribution of £11.00 towards the costs of the hoodie, this must be paid by **Friday 28**th **February** through your child's iPay account or by handing the money in to the school office.

Please email your child's name and size required to enquiries-at-noble@northlan.org.uk no later than Friday 28th February.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Suzanne Brown

Mrs 5 Brown Acting Head Teacher









